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Our Ref: LBr/IGi 
 
09 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Sixth Form Organ, Blood and Stem Cell Donation Assembly 
 
On Monday 16 October, we have a representative in school from the ‘R & Be, Register and Be a Lifesaver’ 
Education Programme, to deliver an assembly to students in Years 12 and 13.  
 
The ‘R & BE’ campaign is aimed at raising awareness of the need for people to sign up to be blood, organ and 
stem cell donors. We feel that this is an incredibly important topic for students to hear about and to consider 
from a young age, whilst acknowledging that it is also very sensitive for some students/families.  
 
If you have any concerns relating to the assembly, or you would like to discuss it further with a member of 
the Sixth Form Team, please contact the Sixth Form office or email sixthform@allertongrange.com.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Jordan Macrow 
Assistant Headteacher – Director of Key Stage 5 
jordanmacrow@allertongrange.com 
 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 

 

mailto:6thform@allertongrange.com
http://www.allertongrange.com/
mailto:sixthform@allertongrange.com

